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Do you like singing?  Would you like to sing in a choir?  Why not join us?   
 

Bexhill Choral Society is a friendly and 
enthusiastic non-audition choir, which 
always welcomes new members.  We  
sing ‘classical’ choral music but with a 
repertoire ranging from Baroque to the 
Beatles!  We rehearse on Wednesday 
evenings, usually at Little Common 
Community Centre, and perform at 
various Bexhill venues. 

 

We put on 3 concerts a year, including our very 
popular Christmas concert.  Our Director of 
Music is renowned local musician and 
conductor Kenneth Roberts, with well-known 
pianist and organist Nigel Howard as 
accompanist. You can hear us on YouTube.  And 
as well as our concerts, we put on other musical 
and social events, and people generally seem to 
find us a friendly lot! 

 

Anyone interested in joining the choir is welcome to attend a few 
rehearsals free of charge to see if it’s for them.  There is increasing 
evidence that singing in a choir brings real health, emotional and 
social benefits, as well as enjoyment, so why not give it a try?  

Or if you’re more of a listener than a singer, come along to our 
concerts!  You might like to consider becoming a ‘Friend of Bexhill 
Choral Society’ - Friends pay an annual membership subscription 
of £25.00 that entitles them to a discount of £2 each on the price 
of two tickets for each concert. 

To find out more about our concerts and events, or joining the choir or Friends, visit 
our website www.bexhillchoral.org.uk, or email info@bexhillchoral.org.uk. 
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